
Oxford Food Pantry’s “Volunteer of the Year” Award  

Tom and Linda Scott have received the Oxford Food Pantry’s “Volunteer of the Year” 

award.  The award recognizes their outstanding work throughout the year in several key    

areas:  

• Co-managers for St. Andrew’s during the month of August  

• Individual deliveries to home-bound clients throughout the year 

• Faithful participation in board of directors meetings and training sessions 

• Placement of food orders at the Memphis Food Bank every month  

• Weekly inventory of supplies, order placement, and pick up of orders at Larson's         

CashSaver and Kroger  

 

 



Global Ministries 

At the request and financial support of one of our members, the church finance committee and church  

council has created The UMC Global Ministries Water, Sanitation, and Hygiene Designated Fund.  Annually, 

the contents of the fund will be sent to the Global Ministries of the United Church and designated for one of 

the fifteen causes they support.  A description of these causes can be found at http://www.umcmission.org/

go-to-mission  -> Water and Sanitation -> Explore Projects -> click on one of the projects -> Open All.  If you 

would like to donate to the fund, specify on your check or gift envelope that it is for Global Ministries. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finance Update 

As reported to the Finance Committee on January 14, 2020, net income for the year Jan.-Dec. 2019 stands at 
$1816.  The Finance Committee meets on the second Tuesday of every month and will report to the         
congregation the actual gifts and expenses year to date as of the end of the preceding month.   
 

Mike Youngblood has accepted the responsibility of scheduling money counters for each month.  The task is 
done on Sunday immediately following the 11 a.m. service.  If interested in volunteering, there is a sign-up 
sheet on the bulletin board outside of the Fellowship Hall.  You can also contact  Mike at 662.209.6318 or 
michael.youngblood@pfgc.com. 
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